
From: Colleen Scott   
Sent: April-01-14 5:32 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: # EB-2014-0039 
 
 
 Please change the recent 40% Rate hike for Enbridge Gas for Ontario residents . It is unfair 
that we should have to pay for the companies lack of foresight in procuring enough gas at 
the lower price. Union gas only asked for a 20% increase and even that is to high in these 
tight economic times. 
 
Thank you 
Colleen 
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